Appendix 11

Hello Local Westfield Resident

You maybe aware of the new business

‘The Westfield’ 46-48 Westfield Rd

This business has applied for a Live Music & Recorded
Music License allowing them to play music up until 12
midnight every night of the week & also an extended hours
drinking period from 11pm to 12pm every night.

If like me you are concerned about Loud Music, Car
Parking Issues & potential late night unsocial behaviour
then you can object to this license by contacting Derrick
at the Woking Borough Council Licensing application
department.

His email is — licensing@woking.gov.uk

You can see the application notice for this licence on the
front window of The Westfield premises - All objections
must be submitted before March 7

Many Thanks

From a Local Westfield Resident



